
 

 

 
 

 
 

Tuesday 5th March, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This year, we are continuing to support Comic Relief by taking part in Red Nose Day 

(Friday, 15th March).  

    

On Friday 15th March, we are having a non-uniform day. If your child wishes to join in, 

donations of £1.00 are welcome for the Comic Relief charity which helps people in the UK 

and around the world.  

From Tuesday 12th March, red noses will be on sale every day at playtimes 

and will cost £2.00. This year, there are four fun characters to collect – as 

well as a 1 in 166 chance to get your hands on a limited edition rare ‘Gold’ 

nose! The noses are made from plant-based materials meaning they can be 

recycled at home. We only have a limited supply – when they’re gone, 

they’re gone, so don’t miss out! 

Please ensure that any money brought in is in a named purse or envelope.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Charlesworth and The Carlton Cabinet 


